
JEFFERSON TOWNSHIP                                                                  
Special  Meeting 
Carsonville Fire Company Building   
March 12, 2011 

CALL TO ORDER 
The March1 2, 2011 Regular meeting of the Jefferson Township Board of Supervisors was called 
to order at 8:00 AM by Chairman Alan Loesch.  
Members present: Chairman Alan Loesch, Vice-Chairman Margaret Peterson, Supervisor Keith 
Crum 
Secretary present: Robyn Loesch  
 
 
TRI-COUNTY SUBDIVISION   The Township needs to  reply to the Tri-County Regional Planning 
Commission on support or non-support of the new Dauphin County Subdivision and Land 
Development Ordinance. The Supervisors discussed the new Tri-County Plan. Alan Loesch made 
a motion to support the adoption of the proposed new Dauphin County Subdivision & Land 
Development Ordinance. 
 
HOLING TANKS AND PRIVIES   The Supervisors discussed the model ordinances for holding 
tanks and privies from the DEP Act 537 Guide. After a general discussion,  the Supervisors 
decided to do further investigation and have a future discussion about these model ordinances.   

        

ADJOURNMENT  

Alan Loesch motioned to adjourn the meeting, second by Margaret Peterson.  All were in favor 
and the meeting adjourned at 10:20 AM.. 
 
Robyn Loesch 
Secretary/Treasurer 

 


